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Did You Know...
Wayne-Finger Lakes BOCES is celebrating 50 Years of Service?
As another busy month comes to a close, we are proud to have been able to celebrate many
milestones with students, staff and employees at Wayne-Finger Lakes BOCES. 

On June 6th the Board of Education and additional guests came together to honor employees who
have received tenure. We are proud of the thirteen W-FL BOCES employees that received tenure
this year and thank them for their dedication to students in the W-FL region.

We also recognized the hard work and loyalty of the employees we said goodbye to as they enter
retirement. While this celebration always seems bittersweet, we are honored that these individuals
chose to work at W-FL BOCES and we wish them well in their futures!

We look forward to continuing another 50 years in education and partnership with the districts we
serve and the communities we're grateful to be a part of. If you know someone who might be
interested in joining the Wayne-Finger Lakes BOCES family, have them check out our current job
opportunities at www.wflboces.org/jobs

A Note from the BOE:
As the school year comes to
an end, we want to extend
a heartfelt thank you to all
of our component districts
for your support and
collaboration over the past
year. While it is typically
said of raising children, it
takes a village to also
educate and lead today's
youth effectively. Thank
you for being part of our
village here in the W-FL
region.

-The Wayne-Finger Lakes
BOCES Board of EducationWayne-Finger Lakes BOCES End-of-Year Celebrations

Full photo galleries will be available on our website (www.wflboces.org) in the coming weeks!
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